
Mrs. Borraccino’s Preschool

October News 2021

Welcome Fall. I want to thank you all for a successful beginning of our

school year! Our youngest learners here at West Tatnuck have done a

great job acclimating themselves into the school year. The students are

learning new and exciting things everyday.

Our themes for October are fall changes, fire safety week and at the

end of the month, Halloween. Also, our school value of the month is

“Respect”.

Some of our first quarter objectives are:

Math- counting and recognizing numbers

Social Emotional- interacting with others

ELA- following directions, engaging in conversations

Cognitive- attending and engaging

Literacy- interacting in read alouds

Drop off/pick-up - Thank you all for your cooperation during arrival and

dismissal. I just want to remind you that when it is your turn to pull

around, please pull up to the first tree in front of the school. This way

we can unload/load 3 cars at a time. For safety reasons, please do not

take your child out of the car and cross the driveway. Also,please

continue to display your name placard.



Dates to remember:

October 8 - Staff development - No school
October 11 - C olumbus Day - No school
October 14 - PTO Meeting 5:00 pm (virtual)
October 29 - Halloween Parade at West Tatnuck

Wish list -
Small and large paper plates   (not foam)

Thank you for your continued support!
Mrs. Borraccino and Miss Dawn


